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Baildon Town Council’s response to the Boundary Commission’s Revised Proposals for Bradford Ward Boundaries
Consultation Comments (Resolved FC2425/29).

Baildon Town Council is pleased that the Boundary Commission has accepted the principles behind our alternative scheme for Ward Boundaries
in Baildon, Bingley and Shipley submitted in January 2024, and warmly welcomes and supports the Boundary Commission’s Revised Ward
Boundary Proposals for Bradford that place the whole of Baildon in one Ward and the whole of Eldwick in Bingley
This aligns with the Community Identity of residents both in Baildon and Eldwick.
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Baildon Town Council’s response to the Boundary Commission’s Revised 
Proposals for Bradford Ward Boundaries 

Consultation Comments (Resolved FC2425/29). 
 
Baildon Town Council is pleased that the Boundary Commission has accepted the 
principles behind our alternative scheme for Ward Boundaries in Baildon, Bingley and 
Shipley submitted in January 2024, and warmly welcomes and supports the Boundary 
Commission’s Revised Ward Boundary Proposals for Bradford that place the whole of 
Baildon in one Ward and the whole of Eldwick in Bingley 
This aligns with the Community Identity of residents both in Baildon and Eldwick. 
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